
 

Mae Fah Luang University’s Notification 

On the Period for Students to View Their Final Examination Results and to Request     

a Review of Their Final Grades 

…………………………………… 

Mae Fah Luang University considers it appropriate to specify a period for students 

to view their final examination results and to request a review of their final grades. 

In order to set  clear procedures in keeping with the university’s implementation of 

the Thai Qualification Framework for Higher Education, Mae Fah Luang University’s 

Academic Council, in meeting 9/2011 on 14 September 2011, resolved to specify a period 

for students to view their final examination results and to request a review of their final 

grades, as a standard practice. 

Empowered by Article 26 of Mae Fah Luang University Act, 1998, and by the 

aforesaid Academic Council’s resolution, Mae Fah Luang University hereby stipulates ‘Mae 

Fah Luang University Notification on the Period for Students to View Their Final Examination 

Results and to Request a Review of Their Final Grades’, detailed hereunder. 

A student wishing to view his/her final examination results and/or to request a 

review of his/her final grade must file a request within 15 days after the announcement of 

grades for the course in question.  Beyond this period, the student will NOT be allowed to 

view his/her final examination result and/or to request a review of his/her final grade. 

Issued for your information and as a standard practice on this seventeenth 

day of October, 2011 

                                      

                         Signed          Vanchai  Sirichana 

(Associate Professor Dr Vanchai  Sirichana) 

       President, Mae FahLuang University 

 

 


